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Dear Chair and Members of the Rules Committee:   

 

The people of this state deserve real campaign finance reform with real limits. HB 

4024 does not provide it and may well undermind citizens efforts to get what the 

overwhelming majority of us voted for in 2020. Since the state legislature has failed to 

make any meaninful movement in this regard, please say no to HB 4024 and let the 

people decide in November.   

 

Thank you for your time and consideration,   

 


